Town of Stonington

Public Notice

The Town of Stonington parking ban is in effect for
December 1, 2023 thru April 15 2024 for snow removal
from 11:00PM to 5:00AM for Main and West Main for
snow removal per the Stonington Parking Ordinance.
Vehicles may be towed at the owner’s expense left on
the streets or abandoned in town parking lots so we
may conduct snow plowing operations.

Parking is available at Hagen Dock during winter
months. Parking between the Kiosk and the Stonecutter
statue is best, to allow for our plow trucks to swing and
clearing snow piles. Parking is also available in the Pink
St. parking lot but we do ask vehicles to clean their
vehicles and move after each storm so our plow crew
can plow, clear snow and sand. Vehicles not moving will
be towed.

Kathleen Billings,

Town Manager




